COLONIAL REGION PLYMOUTH CLUB MEETING: February 10, 2019
Members present: Ruops, Palmers, Whitmans, Nichols, Crooks, Dunleas, Adams, Tom Dorward

The December Secretary’s Report was accepted. The Annual Treasurer’s Report was distributed,
reviewed and accepted. The Club is still looking for a volunteer to assemble and mail out the newsletter
to those with no email. Judy is currently doing it. New Club rosters were passed out.

The Plymouth Owners Club will participate with the Walter P Chrysler Club to organize a National Meet
celebrating the 50" anniversary of the WPC Club. This will take place in August, 2019. The WPC Club
has changed its policy and now allows resto mod, street rod, custom, and rat rod. These Chrysler
products are now welcome so long as they are Mopar powered.

The first phase of the Plymouth Owners Club website has been released. This is the public site. Phase 2
will be out soon. This will include the ability to register for the Club online with a credit card and a
member’s only section.

Upcoming events were discussed and are as follows:

March 17 — at the Whitmans in Hancock, MA. We will go to IOKA Farms for lunch. The Club members
voted that each couple will pay $15.00 on the day of the event, with the remainder being paid for by the
Club.

April 14 — at Stafford Speedway in Stafford Springs, CT. The contacts for this event are the Ruops.

May 19 — at the Nichols in Millbury, MA. This will be a tech day with hands on work. More info will
follow.

June 8 (SATURDAY) - in Sturbridge, MA. Antique Car Rally at Old Sturbridge Village.

July 21 — at the Dunleas in Woodstock, CT.

September 15 — at the Ruops in Tolland, CT
October 20 — Water’s Farm in Sutton, MA.
Respectfully submitted,

Jane Palmer, Secretary



